



29 September 2016

Dear Parents,

I am writing to let you know that following the Year 11 Careers Conference, which commences at 2pm in Big School Friday 14<sup>th</sup> October, there will be a Parents' Meeting in Lower School at 5.30pm where you will have the chance to discuss possible career options and the routes into Sixth Form that we offer: A Level, International Baccalaureate or BTEC, as well as more general matters of progress.

During the course of the afternoon there will be the opportunity for groups of parents to visit one of two of the Sixth Form boarding houses. There will be a presentation on the Ellesmere Sixth Form experience in the Arts Centre at 4.30pm. More information will be provided at the introductory meeting in the afternoon.

I would be grateful if you could indicate on the proforma below if you are able to attend or not and return it to my secretary at <a href="https://hmsecretary@ellesmere.com">hmsecretary@ellesmere.com</a>.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

## YEAR 11 PARENTS' MEETING

I/we will/will not be attending the Year 11 Parents	Meeting (delete as appropria
Signed	
Pupil's Name	
Please return to the Headmaster's Secretary by We	dnesday 12 <sup>th</sup> October 2016.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 624458

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd. is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406